
Hello Miller Parents and Students!!

I am so excited that we will be starting our 2023-2024 school year next week. I can’t wait to see you and

find out how your Summer was like.

I am looking forward in seeing all the great things your child will be doing in the classroom this year as

they continue to move forward in their education. Working together as a team will ensure that this year

at Miller Elementary is their best year yet.

We have a lot of different events planned for this school year, creating opportunities for community

engagement, enrichment and instructional support. Addressing our student’s academic and social

emotional needs through instruction and additional learning opportunities will provide our students the

necessary tools for academic and personal success. Through our continued guidance and support, and

all of us working together as a TEAM, our students will shine. Their success is our success.

Jaguar Power!!

Sincerely,

Marcello E. Palacios
Assistant Principal


